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Konrad Jackson

From: Atta-Boy Awards [attaboy@alaska.net]
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2011 9:44 AM
To: Konrad Jackson
Cc: 'Kathy Ruppert'; Dave W. Gardner; Brandon Brefczynski
Subject: HB 155 support

Mr Jackson, 
I fully support the provision in HB 155 to raise the Davis Bacon threshold minimum for projects conducted in rural road service areas 
from $2000 to $50,000.  This will allow small taxpayer supported road service areas to obtain more competitive bids for projects, 
stretching tax revenues further and getting more work done for the dollar.  I am available at any time to discuss the matter further if 
you like. 
Kindest Regards, 
  
Bryan White 
Commission Chairman, Airway Road Service Area 
2158 Flight St. 
North Pole, AK  990705 
(907) 590-1991 
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